July 18, 2018

Dr. Freeman, Superintendent

-BmJ

Wellsboro Area School District

227 Nichols Street

Wellsboro, PA. 16901

Dear Dr. Freeman:

I will not be returning as a Learning Support Aide for the Wellsboro Area School District during the 2018-2019 school year. Please accept this letter as formal notice of my resignation, effective immediately. I really enjoyed my position and it was a privilege to be part of the professional staff at Rock L. Butler Middle School.

Kind regards,

Shalane Hamblin